

**DEVON & SEVERN INSHORE FISHERIES AND CONSERVATION AUTHORITY  
BYELAW & PERMITTING SUB COMMITTEE**

Exe Meeting Room  
Larkbeare House, Topsham Road, Exeter EX2 4NG  
Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> February 2017.  
**1030hrs to 1530**

**AGENDA**

Chairman's announcements and apologies

1. To consider and approve minutes of the B & P Sub-Committee Meeting held on 25<sup>th</sup> January 2017. (circulated by email)
2. Business arising from the minutes
3. To consider the officers' report on the Wrasse pot fishery in the district and to consider whether to consult on the management measures set out in the report (circulated by email)
4. To consider the officers' report on the Three year review of the permit conditions for the Mobile Fishing Permit Byelaw (circulated by email)
  - 4a. To consider whether to consult on the measures set out in the report regarding the management of demersal towed gear in Torbay MCZ
  - 4b. To consider whether to consult on the measures set out in the report regarding the management of demersal trawl gear in Lundy SAC
  - 4c. To consider whether to consult on the measures set out in the report regarding the management of scallop dredge gear in Lundy SAC
  - 4d. To consider whether to consult on the measures set out in the report regarding the management of the removal of spiny lobsters from T1 and T2 MCZs by demersal towed gear.
5. Any other Business.
6. Agree date of next meeting.